
Dear Educators

Griffin RESA is pleased to announce 
www.Teach4GA.com!  It is exciting to spread the word about 
working in the "Fastest Growing Region in GA!"  Thanks in 
advance for sharing with your friends and neighbors. 

We thought you'd like to see our two new Billboards located at 
Exit 218 off I-75.  One is going Northbound, and one is going 
Southbound using our new recruitment site 
at www.Teach4GA.com.  If these two billboards bring positive 
results, we'll also add billboards at I-20 & I-85.  If you see the 
billboards, please tag us on Social Media. 

Links/PDFs of our two Billboards and our initial info on 
www.Teach4GA.com: (see pdf or click on link)

Billboard #1:  (see pdf or click on link)

Billboard #2: (see pdf or click on link)

The Griffin RESA Team is thrilled to spread the word about 
our exceptional school systems!  If there is something you 
think we should include on this new website for educator 
recruitment, please email us at 
EducatorRecruitment@griffinresa.net.
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